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Open House 
When? Thursday, September 8 from 

5:30PM to 6:30PM 

Why? To meet your students’ teachers and 

learn about grade level expectations and 

curriculum. 

What? Kindergarten – 5th grade. 

How Can I Help? Talk to your kids about setting routines for 

homework and doing their best at school. 

 

Fall Picture Day 
is  

Tuesday, 
September 13. 

Dress Your Best! 
 Car Line Safety Tips/Reminders 

 Please use your signal lights in the morning so the officer knows which 
way you are turning. This will cut down greatly on long lines and keep your 
students safe.  

 Please place your car in park while waiting! 
 Please make sure all clothing has cleared the car door! 
 Please watch carefully when changing gears, do not place your CAR IN 

REVERSE by accident! 

 Never let your child exit the car from the driver’s side! 
 Do not move if you see a child near your vehicle! 
 Do not pass or cut in front of another vehicle! 

 Please have children ready to exit the car upon arrival! 

 
 

 

for the latest 

updates. 

 

@HCSclydees 

Mark Your Calendars 

 Monday, September 5th —Labor Day Holiday, No School 

 Thursday, September 8th —Open House from 5:30pm – 6:30pm 

 Friday, September 9th —Grateful for Grandparents 

 Tuesday, September 13th —Fall Picture Day – Dress to Impress! 

 Monday, September 26th – Friday, September 30th – Scholastic Book Fair 

 Thursday, September 29th – Fall Festival 

 

Clyde Elementary School 

PTA officers 

Julie Queen 

Amy Valliere 

Wende Goode 

Rebecca Frazier 

Cody Leonard 
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2nd Grade News 
 

 
 

Second grade is off to a great start!   
We have begun our Reading Workshop and are very excited to watch our students grow 

by leaps and bounds, not just on the playground, but also in the classroom, as readers.  
To cement children’s expectations for a year in which they will grow and grow as readers, 
we’ll remind them of the tale, “Jack and the Beanstalk,” explaining that researchers who 
study young children as readers say that during second grade, readers grow just like that 
beanstalk! 

 

 

PTA News 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

We have many great events planned for this upcoming school year. Please join us at 
6:30 pm on Thursday, September 8, after Open House, in the Media Center to learn 
more about our plans and how you can help.  

One way you can help is to join our PTA. Please consider becoming a part of our 
association. We would love to have you! 

Last year we made over $2,600.00 collecting box tops. All of that money goes right 
back to the classroom for teachers to use for supplies. Thank you to all who clip those and 
turn them in. We will continue to participate in the Box Tops for Education program. 
Those are due to PTA by October 14th so get those to your classroom teacher quickly and 
continue to send them in throughout the school year.      

We also participate in the Ingles Tools for Schools. All you have to do is link your 
Ingles Advantage Card to Clyde Elementary School, and then, when you shop be sure to 
scan your card. Proceeds add up fast. 

Finally, on Thursday, September 29th Clyde PTA will be hosting a Fall Festival. 
We will send more details as we begin to plan for this exciting community event. Let your 
child’s teacher or any member of the PTA know if you are available to help.  

We look forward to another great year at Clyde Elementary! 

        
 
 

 
Employment Opportunity!!!! 

Haywood County Schools Nutrition Program is looking for cafeteria substitutes. 
Hours range from 3 to 6 hours a day. This is a great opportunity for stay at home 
parents or grandparents that might like to make a little extra money while the 
kids are in school. For more information, please call the School Nutrition Office 
at 627-1150. 


